
The Nebraska Department of Transportation 

is currently accepting applications for a  

Highway Maintenance Worker in Broken Bow. 

For a full job description or to apply,  

visit www.statejobs.nebraska.gov.  

An on-line State application must be completed.  

Notify Nebraska State Personnel at 402-471-2075  

if you need accommodation in the selection process. 

The State of Nebraska is an  

Equal Opportunity/Veteran's Preference Employer.


